525 Junction Rd
Madlison, WI 53717
www.Tdstelecom.com

December 4, 2012

Mr. Dave Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: Asotin Telephone Company
Residential One Party Increase - per FCC 11-161 & 12-52 Orders

Dear Mr. Danner:
Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:

WN U-3 Section Hil Fifth Revised Sheet 4

The purpose of this filing is to make revisions to the Residential One Party Service rate. These revisions
are being made in response to regulatory reforms issued by the FCC, specifically Order 11-161 released

on November 18, 2011 and 12-52 released on May 14, 2012.

Customers will be notified of these rate changes with their December 7, 2012 bills. A copy of the
customer notice was sent to the Commission Consumer Division on November 26, 2012. The rate

schedule is attached.

The proposed effective date is January 7, 2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan



